
STEPS TO HELP SAVE ON 
YOUR ELECTRIC BILL

It happens every winter. Customers open their electricity bills and see higher-than-
expected amounts due. While increasing energy costs are, unfortunately, becoming 
a bigger part of daily living, there are some actions you can take to reduce and control 
your electricity costs. First, remember you only pay for what you use. Any steps you take 
to reduce your electricity usage will save you money. The following are some energy 
and cost savings tips. 

•	 Set your thermostat between 66-72 degrees 
•	 Turn lights off when you leave a room; don’t use lamps and overhead lights 

unnecessarily 
•	 If you are not watching TV, leave the set off 
•	 Install energy efficient light bulbs such as compact fluorescent bulbs (or CFLs) 
•	 Properly insulate your home, windows and water heater 
•	 Unplug cell phone chargers and other recharging/transformer devices when 

not in use 

If you have questions about  
your electricity bill, contact  

Kentucky Power toll free,  
24-hours a day, at: 

(800) 572-1113.
More Energy Savings Tips available on 
KentuckyPower.com
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